
CCW Homeowners Association Meeting – December 12, 2023 
 

 
In Attendance: Katie Raisch, Lisa Northup, Stephanie Larson excused absence, Krystal Logli, 
Cheryl Suvic, Victoria Easter excused absence, and Tom Dunn  
 
 
Secretary Report:  
Board Notes of November 14, 2023, were approved. 
 
Treasurer Report:  
The financial reports were approved as stated: 
Total assets of $169,131.44  
A/R $11,093.00.00 
 
 
 
Ongoing Business: 
 

a. Basin Area Project. Clean – ongoing.  
b. HOA Signs/Tuck Pointing-ongoing. 
c. 15306 Ridgeview trash cans resolved. 
d. Newsletter completed. 

 
 
 

NEW Business: 
 

a. 15283 Rosewood Drive trash cans resolved. 
b. 15061 Summit Drive trash cans First letter being sent. 
c. 2125 NW 152 Street trash can First letter being sent out. 

 
 

Meeting ended at 6:45 PM.  
 
Next meeting at 6:30PM on January 9, 2024.  

 

 

 

 

 


